
MAPS Preschools  
You Can Book Me​-​ Parent/Teacher Conference booking information 

Back to School Conferences September 8,9,10 2020 

              To book go to: ​ ​https://mapspreschool.youcanbook.me/ 
This link will be open for booking Aug. 20-Sept. 3 

 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian: August 18, 2020 
 
Welcome to MAPS Preschool! Much planning and preparation has been done to ensure a great start to the school year and we 
look forward to partnering with our families in greater communication and engagement. This communication will begin with 
an entrance conference, which is designed to give parents, students and staff the opportunity to share goals, concerns, 
interests, information, and safety protocols.  Your child will attend this entrance conference with you. 
 
District guidelines for limiting visitors into buildings, social distancing and mask wearing will be in place.  ​Only students new 
to our program will have face to face conferences with the teacher at the classroom site. ​ All others will be set up in a virtual 
meeting.  When you book your conference you will indicate if this is your child’s first time in our program.  Returning 
students to our program will receive an email invite to attend virtually. 
 
Your child's teacher welcome letter was included in your mailed packet of forms.  You will need the teacher’s name and site 
your child will attend when you log into the booking app.  If you are unsure, please contact our office 507-625-4620.  Each 
teacher has a conference schedule on the site and you will be able to select the best conference time for your family.  We are 
excited to bring greater convenience to our families with this online booking option.  
 
 
HOW TO BOOK Back to School  MAPS Preschool Conferences 
 

1. Go to ​ https://mapspreschool.youcanbook.me/ 
2. Click on the photo of ​your child’s teacher​ to enter that schedule of time slots available. 
3. Click on the date/time you wish to book. 
4. Complete the booking information (name, student name, email address, first time in program) 
5. Click submit 
6. An email confirmation will be sent to you. 
7. Attend conference at scheduled time 

New to program-In person onsite 
 Returning student-virtual link will be shared after booking is confirmed 
 
 
If you do not have a device or access to the internet, please call the Family Learning Center, 507-625-4620 and our receptionist 
can assist you in booking. 
 
Sincerely, 
Joan Morrison, Preschool Supervisor 
jmorri1@isd77.org 
507-625-4620 ext. 4065 

https://mapspreschool.youcanbook.me/

